
 
 
From: Joe Brizzi  
Sent: Monday, 27 June 2011 1:10 PM 
To: Jill Humphreys 
Subject: limited registration - counsultation feedback 
 
Jill 
 
Pharmacy feedback –  
 

a. general registration with conditions might be considered for registrants 

returning to practice. 

Happy to discuss 
 
Regards 
 
Joe 
 
 
 
  
Joe Brizzi 
Executive Officer, Pharmacy Board of Australia 
  
Phone |  (03) 8708  9020 
Email  |  joe.brizzi@ahpra.gov.au  
Web    |  www.ahpra.gov.au 
 
Australian Health Practitioner Regulation Agency 
G.P.O. Box 9958   |   Melbourne VIC 3001   |   www.ahpra.gov.au 
 
CONFIDENTIAL INFORMATION  
This email and any files transmitted with it are confidential and intended solely for the use of the named 
addressee. If you have received this email in error or you are not the named addressee notify the sender 
immediately and delete this e-mail.  Do not disseminate, distribute or copy this e-mail.  If you are not the named 
addressee disclosing, copying, distributing or taking any action in reliance on the contents of this information is 
strictly prohibited. 
 

Please consider the environment before printing. 
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